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SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT
300 Lakeside Drive, P.0. Box 12688

Oakland, CA 94604-2688

(510) 464-6000

June 29, 2006

Mr. Lee Walkup and Family

c/o Hayes Valley Neighborhood Association
PO Box 423978

San Francisco, CA 94142-3978

Dear Mr. Walkup and Family:

This is to inform you that, at the request of Director Tom Radulovich, the
Board of Directors of the San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District
adjourned its regular meeting of June 22, 2006, in memory of Ms. Patricia
Walkup.

The members of the Board, with a profound sense of civic and personal
loss, are conscious of the many fine qualities of heart and mind which
distinguished and brought justifiable appreciation to Ms. Walkup.

The Board realizes that mere words can mean so little to you at a time
such as this, but they do want you and the members of your family to
know of their deep sympathy and heartfelt condolence.

Sincerely,

AN
Kenneth A. Duron
District Secretary



